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SPACES March 19, 1992

Elizabeth Appel

President - Art Beal Foundation
335 Cambridge

Cambria, CA 93428

Dear Elizabeth,

First I want to congratulate you on becoming the new President of the Art Beal Foundation. A most
interesting, challenging and fulfilling job.

I was quite impressed with the Board's enthusiasm and plans for the future. I concur that once restoration
takes place and access is available, Art’s home will become a valuable asset to the community. The
international celebrity that the site already enjoys certainly will draw in the people who generally drive up
the highway with other destinations in mind.

I hope the community realizes that California State Landmark #939 is an important part of the historic past
of the area and that it should be part of the master plan for the future.

Thank you for inviting me to join the Advisory Board. I accept. I will be giving a short summation of your
plans at a symposium I will be involved in at the Oakland Museum next month.

Good Luck.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
Director - SPACES

CC: Fran Dukehart - Vice President
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